Park Board Meeting

August 21, 1978

Present: Ken Savage, Ken Hobson, Herb Haubenstricker, Colleen Dunning.

Due to lack of quorum, official meeting was not held. However, discussion on several general items were discussed. The water valve on the ice rink has been moved to it's proper location and after some dressing of the curbing around the valve, a check will be issued to Champagne & Marx. Consumer Power bill was payed approximately 10 days ago.

We are waiting on a report from Brian Ferguson about additional footage behind the basketball court. Also, waiting for final information from Don Bailer to complete audit to recieve final payment from the state; approximately \$1,200.00.

Chairman Ken Savage has appeared in court 2 times over the theft of the meter from tennis courts. Additional appearances will be necessary, probably in the future.

Secretary,

Colleen Durring